
PUBLIC NOTICE 
School District of Indian River County  

SDIRC 06-0-2019JC 
RFQ Pre-qualification of Electrical Contractors to Replace the Fire Alarm System  

at Sebastian River High School 
 

The School District of Indian River County requests interested parties to submit formal sealed proposals 
for the above referenced Request for Qualifications. The awarded contractor is responsible for a 
complete replacement of the campus wide fire alarm system. The system shall be upgraded to a new 
digital addressable system with voice evacuation notification device throughout the campus. Building 
will have independent panels that will be connected to a fiber backbone. District specifies Edwards 
ETS3 panels. Football stadium, softball field house and locker rooms shall be connected back to the 
main system and report troubles, supervisory and alarms with radio repeaters. 

 
The Request for Qualifications packet (one signed original and four copies) must be sealed and returned 
no later than 2:00 p.m. on November 29, 2018.  
  
This RFQ package can be downloaded from the Onvia DemandStar website at 
http://www.demandstar.com  or by contacting Jeff Carver. 
 
M/WBE’s are encouraged to participate in the RFQ process. 
   
NOTE: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS/RESPONDENTS ARE HEREBY CAUTIONED NOT TO 
CONTACT ANY MEMBER OF THE INDIAN RIVER COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD, STAFF OR 
OFFICIALS OTHER THAN THE DIRECTOR OF PURCHASING. 
 
Jeff Carver, Director of Purchasing 
6055 62nd Avenue 
Vero Beach, FL  32967 
772-564-5050 
 
Press Date:  November 4, 2018 
 
 

 

http://www.demandstar.com/

